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"Mochrie, Paul" <Paul. Mochrie@vancouver.ca> 
"Direct to Mayor and Council - DL" 
"City Manager's Correspondence Group - DL" 
9/19/2020 8:12:25 PM 
Re: Oil spill - English Bay 

Hello Mayor and Counci l, 

The Port has confi rmed that the spill was a significant quantity of diesel. It has now dispersed and 
further attempts at recovery have been discontinued. 

We do not yet have any information regarding the source of the spil l. 

Best, 
Paul 

> On Sep 19, 2020, at 16:46, Mochrie, Paul <Paul.Mochrie@vancouver.ca> wrote : 
> 
> i:nood afternoon Mayor and Council, 
> 
> The VPD Marine Unit is currently in scene at a significant spill off Jericho Beach. Coast Guard is also 
attending and leading the clean up. 
> 
> Efforts are being made to identity the source of the spill. We will advise if we receive any additional 
detai l. 
> 
> Paul 
> 
> 




